
 

 

PPA April Tournaments Events Cancelled  
To our PPA/APA Membership: 

On Wednesday evening March 25, 2020, members of the PPA National Players Advisory Board met for 
the second time via a tele-conference call to discuss the COVID-19, aka coronavirus, and the impact the 
virus is having on the 2020 PPA schedule.  All members were on the call. 

Members of the PPA National Players Advisory board are Gary Hinshaw, Richmond, Va.; Bill Kirby Jr., 
Fayetteville, N.C.; Thomas Rawles, Portsmouth, Va.; Jerry Pinotti, Louisville, Ky; Dom Perry, Canfield, 
Oh; and Geoff Mosk, Pearland, Tx.  I thank you for your commitment and understanding the importance 
of the decisions we are making. 

The PPA National Players Advisory Board has unanimously agreed to cancel all PPA sanctioned events 
thru at least April 2020.  The next tele-conference call is scheduled for Wednesday April 22, 2020 to 
discuss May tournaments.   

There continues to be absolute hope and anticipation that the remaining PPA schedule will be completed 
as posted. But with the continued rise in coronavirus cases nationwide, rapidly changing travel restrictions 
and the uncertainty of  how long these restrictions will last, making any decisions at this time for 
scheduled events past April are just not in the best interest of our members, their families, host locations 
and all others involved. 

Thank you, our PPA/APA membership, for your understanding and commitment to the Professional 
Putters Association and the Amateur Putters Association as we move forward.  Any ideas or suggestions 
you may have may be related to one of our Advisory Board Players. 

Please, to all of you, be safe, be health smart, aware and vigilant.  Wash your hands often! 

On behalf of myself and our PPA National Players Advisory Board, we wish you and your family well.  

 

Joe Aboid 


